_August 7, 1978

Secretary Cecil Andrus .
U.s. Department of_the Interior:
Washington,iD'C."'20240 SR

Dear Secretary Andrus.

One of my, responsibilities here at Oregon State University is to N
serve as patent manager’ ‘and provide a service for commercializing inven—‘ S
tions arising "in the research of our staff Conseouently,,I was much .
“interested in the Federal Procurement Regulations change that’ went into ef- -

- fect on July 18 permitting extended. proprietarv rights to universities in

7*;government supported research contracts. One of these rights vas’ permission Ep.
\to negotiate an Institutional Patent A?reement. : o

o Since we have considerable research support from the u. S Depart—

" ‘ment of the Interior in areas in vhich patentable inventions have arlsen
in the past, we are intcrested in ncvotisting such an aoreement with the

: Department.'~' T s < : : : SRCTEINN

The attached 1etters include my queries and the recent reply from '
Donald Gardiner, Assistant Solicitor of your Patent Branch, which indicates .
.that a Policy Decision -in the Department ig involved and sugpests I write
- to you, You may wish to pass this to your Solicitor for his attention,
.’howeVer, I believe it is 2 decision you may wish to participate in eventually.

' I am glad to report that our Landsat project With the Pacific _ R
Northwest Regional Commission is progressing well, " Wally Fedrick continues ,:‘”'
‘to do a good job as chairman of our Task Force. ‘ e

R we have all followed with much interest the press reporta of some
of the difficult decisions you have had to maLe. Ve wish you the best of




Sécfetérs"' ‘c'ssé_ﬁ Andrus :~.i"Aﬁzﬁ‘s.t' 7',;1'973 v

-, Yours sincerely,. -

T

T Ratph shay .
T A R _Assistant Dean of Research

o mssSm o
- Enclosures .




